
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: November 11, 2024 
 
To: Clergy, religious, parish communicators, social justice ministers, respect 

life ministers 
 
From: Jayna Hoffacker, director of Restorative Justice Ministry; Office of 

Life, Dignity and Justice 
  
Re: Advocacy in 2025 webinar 

           
 
Please consider sharing this information with your community. A social media 
graphic is included with this memo. 
 
In Forming Consciences for Faithful Citizenship, the U.S. bishops write, 
“Participation in political life is a moral obligation.” In addition to our vote, our 
participation in political life also takes the form of advocating for policies and 
laws that promote the common good. 
 
Join us for Advocacy in 2025, a webinar that will focus on the legislative 
issues facing Georgians in the coming year and how best to advocate with our 
elected officials. We will hear from Frank Mulcahy, executive director of the 
Georgia Catholic Conference, and Jayna Hoffacker, director of Restorative 
Justice Ministry. 
 
Advocacy in 2025 will be held on Tuesday, December 10, at 7 p.m. via Zoom. 
Click here to register. 
 
For questions or more information, please contact me at 
jhoffacker@archatl.com or 404-920-7898. 
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